
September 30, 1958

Union Board Meeting #10

The Union Board meeting was called to order at 4:40 p.m. by the
President, Mike Moss. The minutes were corrected and then
approved by the Board.

The Board defeated the motion of obtaining a girl to write
the minutes.

Mike stated that we should "put our best foot forward" during
the Recreation Nights on October 10th and. 24th, and November
14th. There will be a Board member present at each Recreation
Night.

The Fobtball Coffee Hours will be held from 4:30 to 5:30 p.m.
after each game. Harriet Burgheim, Mike Moss, and Dave Klemm
will serve as hosts after the Indiana vs. West Virginia game
this Saturday.

Merilee Cox will be the chairman of the display case.

The Union Voice steering committee applications will open to-
morrowl

Jerry Pollock announced that Mike Dann has become a new member
of Junior Board to replace Paul Hiatt.

Mike Dann was elected temporary chairman of the Gavel Club.

Dee announced that Gene Sherman from WTTS will be the emcee
at the Bachelor of the Year pep rally Tuesday, October 14th
at 6:30 p.m. in the Fieldhouse. Skits will be presented by
each housing unit that has a Bachelor candidate.

Since there was no further Board business, the meeting was ter-
minated at 5:25 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Dee Benko, Secretary

Mike Moss, President


